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Yes, please, add my name to the ballot to be considered 
as a delegate to the MEA-MFT Representative Assembly 
2017! 

 
 

Name  ____________________     School  
__________________  
 
 

Nominations due:   January 27, 2017 

Election:              February 13-17, 2017 

 

The MEA-MFT SPECIAL Merger Representative Assembly 

regarding the potential merger between MEA-MFT and MPEA and the 

constitution governing this new union, will meet Sat., Jan. 20, 2018. 

 

Please join your GFEA colleagues for this important meeting in Helena, Montana. 
Note:  This special RA is in no way related to the April MEA-MFT RA Assembly. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
If you are interested in taking part in the SPECIAL Merger Representative 
Assembly, fill out the form below to have your name slated on the election ballot. 
 
Send the form to the GFEA office or e-mail to GFEA:  gfea.union@bresnan.net 

 Yes, please, add my name to the ballot to be considered as a delegate  
to the 2018 SPECIAL MEA-MFT Representative Assembly! 

 
 

  Name  ____________________     School  ____________________  
 

Nominations close:  Dec. 1, 2017 

      Election:  Dec. 4, 2017 (If necessary) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Sit back, relax and let someone else drive. 

Charter buses for Great Falls have been scheduled. 

These will leave from Great Falls High School on Sat., Jan. 20, at 8 a.m. 

* Return time home for all buses is 3:45 p.m. from the Great Northern Hotel. 

   Seats are available on a first come, first serve basis. Please visit http://bit.ly/2hY4fMh  

to reserve your seat. You will receive a confirmation immediately following your submission.  

   If you have questions about bus registration, pick up, etc., or your plans change and you need to 

cancel, please contact Mary Riitano:  mriitano@mea.org or 1.800.398.0826 / 406.442.4250. 

   Note:  Buses are subject to cancellation if ridership is not sufficient. 

   If you choose to drive, MEA-MFT will reimburse mileage. The rate:  One delegate per car equals .30 

per mile. Two or more delegates per car equals the Federal mileage rate to the driver of the vehicle. 

   A sack lunch and beverage will be provided. 

 

mailto:gfea.union@bresnan.net
Letterhead%20and%20Envelopes/Letterhead%20%20GFEA.doc
mailto:gfea.union@bresnan.net
http://bit.ly/2hY4fMh
mailto:mriitano@mea.org

